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Comments: I am a senior and I no longer travel. Thank goodness, over my lifetime, I had the privilege to travel

across America and camp at a few dozen of our beautiful national parks. I cherish my memories and enjoy

hearing about various parks in the news. At this time in our history, it has become glaringly clear that

preservation is the primary need. People need to recreate, to hike, to climb, to swim, to camp and picnic. And,

the top priority must be to protect the land. I am not a climber, but I understand that there is the possibility of

installing some permanent equipment that will compromise preservation. Please do everything possible to make

sure that preservation is the top priority, and then that Americans can enjoy our beautiful spaces for generations

to come.


